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Serious motorcycle crash  
 
The Dodge County Sheriff’s Office is investigating a serious injury motorcycle crash that occurred on County 
Highway GI near N. Kohn Rd, in the township of Lowell.  A 45 year old man from Brandon was flown from the 
scene with a serious head injury. 
 
Just after 3 pm on Saturday, July 6, 2024, a single-vehicle motorcycle crash was reported at the above location.  
The motorcycle was westbound on County Highway GI when it failed to negotiate a curve and crashed.  The 
operator was ejected from the motorcycle and was not wearing a helmet.  Prior to being flown from the scene, 
the operator was placed under arrest for a misdemeanor OWI offense.   
 
Also responding to the scene were the Beaver Dam Paramedics, Clyman/Lowell/Reeseville First Responders 
and Fire Department, and Flight For Life.   

 
Questions may be directed to Sheriff Dale J. Schmidt 
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